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RECOMMENDATION TO AWARD 

 
 
March 6, 2014 
 
RE: Alf Sorensen Natatorium Renovation (Bid #13/14-015) 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
The City of Sparks is recommending award of the referenced bid to: 
 

Frank Lepori Construction, Inc. 
1580 Hymer Ave., Suite 100 
Sparks, NV 89431 

 
The use of the bidders’ preference (as detailed in NRS 338) had the effect of making the 2nd ranked 
bidder (by bid cost) the “best” bidder per NRS 338.1389 (1).  Therefore, preference will be given in 
the case of this “Recommendation to Award.” Thank you for participating in the bid process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dan Marran, CPPO, C.P.M. 
Contracts and Risk Manager 


